
From: Montavius Jones <montaviusj92@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 7:58 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In Support of File No. 220401 
 

Good evening,  
 
I'd like to register my support for the proposed apartment development on Hackett Ave. This 
development will be a great addition to the neighborhood. I believe the project partners have been very 
thorough in their attention to detail, resident concerns, due diligence, and professionalism. These are 
the kind of developments we need across the city.  
 
 
Best regards, 
Montavius 
 

Montavius Jones 

C: 414-315-5759 
 
www.linkedin.com/in/montaviusjones 
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